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Reference for GLA 2030 Future Neighbourhoods Application 
 
Letter of Support from RBKC Arboricultural Services 

 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
The Arboricultural Team from The Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea (RBKC) 
Council confirms its partnership in the Notting Dale Future Neighbourhood 2030 Project. 
We will support the delivery of a programme of street tree planting across Notting Dale 
that will aim to increase the climate adaptability, shade and beneficial habitat of the ward.   
 
We strongly support this application which will not only tackle environmental issues in a 
holistic way; but will embed green recovery at the heart and bring benefits for the 
community, particularly support the most disadvantaged residents and unrepresented 
groups in Notting Dale.  
 
Through this letter, we acknowledge specific roles and responsibilities we will fulfil in this 
partnership such as the conducting of feasibility studies and planting of trees in suitable 
locations across Notting Dale Ward.  
 
We are currently exploring match funding through multiple internal council streams.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Key contact details: James Burton 
Position: Senior Arboricultural Officer 
Emails: james.burton@rbkc.gov.uk 
Mobile number: 07973124138  
 
I confirm all the above information is correct. If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to get in touch.  
Signature: James Burton 
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